| think it is ridiculous that $34.5 M of the $119.5M settlement will be diverted to places
other than where it belongs—at home where residents have been paying with their
health, their families’ health and their pet’s health! The central California dairy methane
capture, or as we call it “Cow fart project,” has been covered by Cap & Trade and this
would be paying for it twice which does not make any sense; plus, why is it that SOCal
Gas will be benefiting from this settlement?? The money coming from the settlement
must be spent locally for the community who has been affected and hurt only! Another
issue is the health study matter which needs to be performed by an independent outside
company or maybe university research group or health group, but definitely NOT the LA
Public Health Department! Not the very same department who has stopped local
physicians from doing toxicology test on the residents!! Not the very same department
who has not lifted a finger to help the very sick residents for last 3 years!! Not the very
department who has not come out publicly to acknowledge the Health concerns and
issues in the area for almost 3 years despite us asking them so many times!! No we do
not trust LA Public Health at all and do not approve them to spend the allocated money
on any health study.

We have suffered enough, been ignored enough, and now—this? Please try to be a
little more understanding and fair about how the settlement money needs to be spent!

Thank you!
Helen Attai



